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I am writing in support of SJR 33.  It is important that every individual have the right 

to make choices that allow them to live their lives in a way of their choosing.  

Legislation that rules against groups of people is wrong.  It is time to revise legislation 

to so that basic life choices are more fully assured to more people.  We have seen 

thru the pandemic that people do not like to be told how to make decisions that they 

feel are theirs to make, yet we still have laws in place that do not allow certain groups 

of people to make marriage and health care choices that are theirs to make.  SJR33 

will provide more certainty that all will be able to make these decisions that are only 

theirs to make.  We have overcome so much through History, so including more 

people in the sphere of those who are free to be able to make the choice of who to 

marry and to have the health care choices necessary to thrive seems a reasonable 

move to make.  SJR 33  will allow LGBTQ2SIA+ and women to be afforded the rights 

that many expect and yet these groups are denied assurances of . 


